
To:      Spelman Students 
 

From:  Desiree Pedescleaux, Dean 

John Brown, Registrar 

 
RE:     Registration for fall 2019 and cross registration 

 
Academic advising for the fall 2019 semester began on March 21, 2019.  All Students should 

be meeting with their advisers to review course selection options, review progress toward degree 

completion, and obtain her PIN, which is needed to register for classes. 

 
Registration Time‐Tickets for the fall 2019 semester have been assigned. Honors Program students 

and students with priority registration began on Friday, March 29 and ended Sunday, March 31, 

2019 at 5:00 pm. All early registration students must now wait for their classification time ticket 

to register.  Senior registration (students with 90 earned hours) began today, Monday, April 1, 2019 

at 9:00 am. Other classifications follow as noted below: 

 
Classification Priority 

Registration 

Registration Begins Registration Ends 

Seniors (90 earned hours) 1 April 1, 2019 August 21, 2019 

Junior (60 earned hours) 2 April 2, 2019 August 21, 2019 

Sophomore (30 earned hours) 3 April 3, 2019 August 21, 2019 

First Year (less than 30 earned hours) 4 April 4, 2019 August 21, 2019 
 
Cross-Registration for classes at Morehouse and CAU begins on April 29, 2019 and ends May 

3, 2019.  No cross-registration will be allowed in August. 

 
If you need to increase your hours, please complete the Registration Overload form at 

http://princess.spelman.edu/ous.nsf/overloadreq?OpenForm or stop by the Dean’s Office, 

Rockefeller 103. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact the Registrar’s Office by calling 404-270-5230 or email 

John Brown, Registrar, at jbrow109@spelman.edu or the Dean’s Office at 404-270-5701 or email 

undergradstudies@spelman.edu. 
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